
From: mollymail@earthlink.net <mollymail@earthlink.net>  
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 7:41 AM 
To: Jamie Nygard <jnygard@greatfallsmt.net> 
Subject: 423 Riverview Ct annexation & R-2 zoning 

 

Dear Commission Members: 

 

As a Riverview Court neighbor, I am writing in support of the proposed annexation of 423 

Riverview Ct., and in support of the City classifying it as R-2 Single family Medium Density 

zoning. 

 

Performing this boundary line adjustment with the intent of including the existing building and 

improvements into this property is appropriate. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Molly Person 
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